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Bridgeland Main Street: Phase Two Construction Update 
 
This construction season as part of the Bridgeland Main Street project, you can expect to see work occurring in multiple 
street blocks at a time, in stages along 1 Avenue N.E. from 11 Street to 7A Street N.E. Crews are finishing construction on 
1 Avenue between 9A Street to 11 Street N.E. and we are targeting completion by the end of June 2024. 
 
Upcoming work 
 

• During the week of June 23, the second stage of construction will begin on the south side of 1 Avenue N.E. 
between 8A to 9A Streets N.E., and work is expected to last approximately 2 months.  

• Minor sidewalk reconstruction along 2 Avenue at intersections between 6 Street to 10 Street N.E. will continue 
concurrently and last throughout the year which is expected to have minimal effect to traffic access through the 
community. 

• The included maps show the work areas, detour plans, and available nearby street parking for 1 Avenue N.E. 
• Please note, construction is variable, and the schedule is subject to change depending on factors such as 

complexity, weather, supply chain, and access. We appreciate your patience while crews are working in your 
area.   

 
WHAT YOU CAN EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION:  
The construction work hours for the Main Streets Program are Monday to Saturday from 7a.m. to 10p.m., and 
construction activity on weekends, weekdays, and overnight as required.  Visit  Calgary.ca/bridgelandmainstreet  to find 
ongoing updates on construction activities and detour information.  
   
FOR MORE INFORMATION:  
For more information on the Bridgeland Main Street project, or to sign up for our electronic newsletter, please visit 
calgary.ca/BridgelandMainStreet. 
 
If you have any questions, please email our project team at bridgelandmainstreet@calgary.ca.  
 
EMERGENCY ONLY Contractor Contact: 

Primary: Jamal Hamoud, Site Superintendent - 403-829-2959 
ALSA Road Construction Ltd. 
Secondary: Santiago Fuentes, Project Manager - 403-808-1483 
ALSA Road Construction Ltd. 

 
 
Thank you again for your patience throughout construction while we work to complete these improvements in the 
area.   
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